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A-level Mathematics Complete Guide (Yellowreef)
2016-07-20

according to syllabus for exam up to year 2017 provides the expert guide to
lead one through this highly demanding knowledge requirement exposes surprise
and trick questions provides teachers comments revealing common mistakes
wrong habits first to implement data mining to improve learning efficiency
advanced trade book with data mining and teachers comments buy print edition
online at yellowreef com to enjoy attractive discounts complete ebook edition
and concise ebook edition available also suitable for cambridge gce al h1 h2
cambridge international al cambridge pre university books available for other
subjects including physics chemistry biology mathematics economics english
primary level secondary level gce o level gce a level igcse cambridge a level
hong kong dse concise ebooks are tailored for quick revision whereas complete
ebooks are for detailed studies visit yellowreef com for sample chapters and
more

Cambridge International AS & A Level Mathematics
Pure Mathematics 1 second edition 2018-04-03

exam board cambridge assessment international education level a level subject
mathematics first teaching september 2018 first exams summer 2020 endorsed by
cambridge assessment international education to provide full support for
paper 1 of the syllabus for examination from 2020 take mathematical

https://teammate-levelup.mombaby.com.tw/


sentences and sentence fragments answers holt rinehart Copy

teammate-levelup.mombaby.com.tw

understanding to the next level with this accessible series written by
experienced authors examiners and teachers improve confidence as a
mathematician with clear explanations worked examples diverse activities and
engaging discussion points advance problem solving interpretation and
communication skills through a wealth of questions that promote higher order
thinking prepare for further study or life beyond the classroom by applying
mathematics to other subjects and modelling real world situations reinforce
learning with opportunities for digital practice via links to the mathematics
in education and industry s mei integral platform in the etextbooks to have
full access to the etextbooks and integral resources you must be subscribed
to both dynamic learning and integral to trial our etextbooks and or
subscribe to dynamic learning visit hoddereducation co uk dynamic learning to
view samples of the integral resources and or subscribe to integral visit
integralmaths org international please note that the integral resources have
not been through the cambridge international endorsement process this book
covers the syllabus content for pure mathematics 1 including quadratics
functions coordinate geometry circular measure trigonometry series
differentiation and integration available in this series five textbooks fully
covering the latest cambridge international as a level mathematics syllabus
9709 are accompanied by a workbook and student and whiteboard etextbooks pure
mathematics 1 student textbook isbn 9781510421721 student etextbook isbn
9781510420762 whiteboard etextbook isbn 9781510420779 workbook isbn
9781510421844 pure mathematics 2 and 3 student textbook isbn 9781510421738
student etextbook isbn 9781510420854 whiteboard etextbook isbn 9781510420878
workbook isbn 9781510421851 mechanics student textbook isbn 9781510421745
student etextbook isbn 9781510420953 whiteboard etextbook isbn 9781510420977
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workbook isbn 9781510421837 probability statistics 1 student textbook isbn
9781510421752 student etextbook isbn 9781510421066 whiteboard etextbook isbn
9781510421097 workbook isbn 9781510421875 probability statistics 2 student
textbook isbn 9781510421776 student etextbook isbn 9781510421158 whiteboard
etextbook isbn 9781510421165 workbook 9781510421882

Mathematics 1981

designed to meet the common core requirements of the university of london
syllabus b and other similar schemes offered by the major boards this book
incorporates both modern and effective traditional approaches to mathematical
understanding worked examples and exercises support the text an elbs lpbb
edition is available

The Complete A Level Maths 1987-01-01

this series has been developed specifically for the cambridge international
as a level mathematics 9709 syllabus to be examined from 2020 cambridge
international as a level mathematics pure mathematics 1 matches the
corresponding unit of the syllabus with a clear and logical progression
through it contains materials on topics such as quadratics functions
coordinate geometry circular measure series differentiation and integration
this coursebook contains a variety of features including recap sections for
students to check their prior knowledge detailed explanations and worked
examples end of chapter and cross topic review exercises and explore tasks to
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encourage deeper thinking around mathematical concepts answers to coursebook
questions are at the back of the book

Cambridge International AS and A Level Mathematics:
Pure Mathematics 1 Coursebook 2018-03-15

help students to develop their knowledge and apply their reasoning to
mathematical problems with worked examples stimulating activities and
assessment support tailored to the 2017 edexcel specification the content
benefits from the expertise of subject specialist keith pledger and the
support of mei mathematics in education and industry prepare students for
assessment with skills building activities worked examples and practice
questions tailored to the changed criteria develop a fuller understanding of
mathematical concepts with real world examples that help build connections
between topics and develop mathematical modelling skills cement understanding
of problem solving proof and modelling with dedicated sections on these key
areas confidently teach the new statistics requirements with five dedicated
statistics chapters and questions around the use of large data sets cover the
use of technology in mathematics with a variety of questions based around the
use of spreadsheets graphing software and graphing calculators provide clear
paths of progression that combine pure and applied maths into a coherent
whole reinforce year 1 content with short review chapters year 2 only
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Advanced Level Mathematics 1997

exam board cambridge assessment international education level a level subject
mathematics first teaching september 2018 first exams summer 2020 endorsed by
cambridge assessment international education to provide full support for
paper 6 of the syllabus for examination from 2020 take mathematical
understanding to the next level with this accessible series written by
experienced authors examiners and teachers improve confidence as a
mathematician with clear explanations worked examples diverse activities and
engaging discussion points advance problem solving interpretation and
communication skills through a wealth of questions that promote higher order
thinking prepare for further study or life beyond the classroom by applying
mathematics to other subjects and modelling real world situations reinforce
learning with opportunities for digital practice via links to the mathematics
in education and industry s mei integral platform in the etextbooks to have
full access to the etextbooks and integral resources you must be subscribed
to both dynamic learning and integral to trial our etextbooks and or
subscribe to dynamic learning visit hoddereducation co uk dynamic learning to
view samples of the integral resources and or subscribe to integral visit
integralmaths org international please note that the integral resources have
not been through the cambridge international endorsement process this book
covers the syllabus content for probability and statistics 2 including the
poisson distribution linear combinations of random variables continuous
random variables sampling and estimation and hypothesis tests available in
this series five textbooks fully covering the latest cambridge international
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as a level mathematics syllabus 9709 are accompanied by a workbook and
student and whiteboard etextbooks pure mathematics 1 student textbook isbn
9781510421721 student etextbook isbn 9781510420762 whiteboard etextbook isbn
9781510420779 workbook isbn 9781510421844 pure mathematics 2 and 3 student
textbook isbn 9781510421738 student etextbook isbn 9781510420854 whiteboard
etextbook isbn 9781510420878 workbook isbn 9781510421851 mechanics student
textbook isbn 9781510421745 student etextbook isbn 9781510420953 whiteboard
etextbook isbn 9781510420977 workbook isbn 9781510421837 probability
statistics 1 student textbook isbn 9781510421752 student etextbook isbn
9781510421066 whiteboard etextbook isbn 9781510421097 workbook isbn
9781510421875 probability statistics 2 student textbook isbn 9781510421776
student etextbook isbn 9781510421158 whiteboard etextbook isbn 9781510421165
workbook 9781510421882

Edexcel A Level Mathematics Year 2 2018-02-05

as a level maths for edexcel core 3 student book

Cambridge International AS & A Level Mathematics
Probability & Statistics 2 2018-05-08

candidates tutors must have noticed that the exam questions has gone towards
tertiary year 1 level but yet the syllabus does not reflect this change we
have made the necessary accommodation first to provide the complete guide to
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lead one through this highly demanding knowledge requirement with full past
years exam questions support exact exam compatibility to answers exact and
accurate definitions most efficient method of learning hence saves time very
advanced trade book complete edition and concise edition ebooks available

AS/a Level Maths for Edexcel - Core 3 2012-03-01

new 2017 cambridge a level maths and further maths resources help students
with learning and revision written for the ocr a level mathematics
specification for first teaching from 2017 this print student book covers the
content for the second year of a level it balances accessible exposition with
a wealth of worked examples exercises and opportunities to test and
consolidate learning providing a clear and structured pathway for progressing
through the course it is underpinned by a strong pedagogical approach with an
emphasis on skills development and the synoptic nature of the course includes
answers to aid independent study

A-level Mathematics Complete Guide (Concise)
(Yellowreef) 2013-11-04

endorsed for edexcel this student book offers full support for as level maths
and year 1 of a level 2017 specification across pure mechanics and statistics
bridging units at the start of each chapter provide the ideal springboard
from gcse with extensive examples and exercises practice assessments are
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written in the new exam style

New A-Level Maths for Edexcel: Pure Mathematics -
Year 2 Student Book (with Online Edition) 2019-09

this brand new series has been written for the university of cambridge
international examinations course for as and a level mathematics 9709 this
title covers the requirements of p2 and p3 the authors are experienced
examiners and teachers who have written extensively at this level so have
ensured all mathematical concepts are explained using language and
terminology that is appropriate for students across the world students are
provded with clear and detailed worked examples and questions from cambridge
international past papers so they have the opportunity for plenty of
essential exam practice each book contains a free cd rom which features the
unique personal tutor and test yourself digital resources that will help
students revise and reinforce concepts away from the classroom with personal
tutor each student has access to audio visual step by step support through
exam style questions the test yourself interactive multiple choice questions
identify weaknesses and point students in the right direction

A Level Mathematics for OCR A Student Book 2 (Year
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2) 2018-01-25

exam board aqa level as a level subject mathematics first teaching september
2017 first exam june 2018 aqa approved give students the confidence to
identify connections between topics and apply their reasoning to mathematical
problems so as to develop a deeper understanding of mathematical concepts and
their applications with resources developed with subject specialists and mei
mathematics in education and industry prepare students for assessment with
plenty of practice questions worked examples and skill focused exercises help
build connections between topics with points of interest and things to notice
such as links to real world examples and noticing patterns in the mathematics
enhance understanding of problem solving proof and modelling with dedicated
sections on these key areas address the new statistics requirements with five
dedicated statistics chapters and questions around the use of large data sets
supports the use of technology with activities based around the use of
spreadsheets graphing software and graphing calculators provide clear paths
of progression that combine pure and applied maths into a coherent whole

Edexcel A Level Maths: Year 1 / AS Level: Bridging
Edition 2020-10-08

the nelson mathematics for cambridge international as a level series is
tailored to the needs of a and as level students of the latest 9709 syllabus
developed by a team of experienced examiners and international authors it
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provides comprehensive coverage for this syllabus and effective preparation
for the cambridge exams the nelson pure mathematics 1 for cambridge
international a level text is designed for students taking the p1 exam paper
it provides introductions to topics and step by step worked examples to aid
students in their understanding of the course material regular summaries and
mixed exercises are included enabling students to consolidate their learning
students are well equipped to reach their full potential with practice exam
papers providing opportunities for effective exam preparation

Cambridge International As and a Level Mathematics
Pure Mathematics 2 And 3 2012-06

as a level maths for edexcel decision maths 1 student book

AQA A Level Mathematics Year 1 (AS) 2018-10-22

give students the confidence to identify connections between topics and apply
their reasoning to mathematical problems so as to develop a deeper
understanding of mathematical concepts and their applications with resources
developed with subject specialists and mei mathematics in education and
industry prepare students for assessment with plenty of practice questions
worked examples and skill focused exercises help build connections between
topics with points of interest and things to notice such as links to real
world examples and noticing patterns in the mathematics enhance understanding
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of problem solving proof and modelling with dedicated sections on these key
areas address the new statistics requirements with five dedicated statistics
chapters and questions around the use of large data sets supports the use of
technology with activities based around the use of spreadsheets graphing
software and graphing calculators provide clear paths of progression that
combine pure and applied maths into a coherent whole reinforce year 1 content
with short review chapters

Nelson Mathematics for Cambridge International A
Level: Pure Mathematics 1 2016-03-24

edexcel a level mathematics pure mathematics year 2 textbook

A-Level Mathematics for Edexcel Decision Maths 1
2012-05-01

new 2017 cambridge a level maths and further maths resources help students
with learning and revision written for the aqa a level mathematics
specification for first teaching from 2017 this print student book covers the
content for the second year of a level it balances accessible exposition with
a wealth of worked examples exercises and opportunities to test and
consolidate learning providing a clear and structured pathway for progressing
through the course it is underpinned by a strong pedagogical approach with an
emphasis on skills development and the synoptic nature of the course includes

https://teammate-levelup.mombaby.com.tw/


sentences and sentence fragments answers holt rinehart Copy

teammate-levelup.mombaby.com.tw

answers to aid independent study this book has entered an aqa approval
process

AQA A Level Mathematics Year 2 2018-04-03

as a level maths for aqa core 1 student book

Edexcel A Level Mathematics 2017

this series has been developed specifically for the cambridge international
as a level mathematics 9709 syllabus to be examined from 2020 cambridge
international as a level mathematics mechanics matches the corresponding unit
of the syllabus with clear and logical progression through it contains
materials on topics such as velocity and acceleration force and motion
friction connected particles motion in a straight line momentum and work and
energy this coursebook contains a variety of features including recap
sections for students to check their prior knowledge detailed explanations
and worked examples end of chapter and cross topic review exercises and
explore tasks to encourage deeper thinking around mathematical concepts
answers to coursebook questions are at the back of the book

A Level Mathematics for AQA Student Book 2 (Year 2)
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2017-10-19

as a level maths for edexcel statistics 1 student book

AS/A Level Maths for AQA - Core 1: Student Book
2012-07-31

this brand new series has been written for the university of cambridge
international examinations course for as and a level mathematics 9709 this
title covers the requirements of s1 and s2 the authors are experienced
examiners and teachers who have written extensively at this level so have
ensured all mathematical concepts are explained using language and
terminology that is appropriate for students across the world students are
provded with clear and detailed worked examples and questions from cambridge
international past papers so they have the opportunity for plenty of
essential exam practice each book contains a free cd rom which features the
unique personal tutor and test yourself digital resources that will help
students revise and reinforce concepts away from the classroom with personal
tutor each student has access to audio visual step by step support through
exam style questions the test yourself interactive multiple choice questions
identify weaknesses and point students in the right direction
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Cambridge International AS and A Level Mathematics:
Mechanics Coursebook 2018-03-22

this series has been developed specifically for the cambridge international
as a level mathematics 9709 syllabus to be examined from 2020 this title
offers additional practice exercises for students following the pure
mathematics 1 unit of the cambridge international as a level mathematics
syllabus 9709 the materials follow the same order as the corresponding
coursebook and contain extra worked examples to help students understand the
skills required of the syllabus end of chapter review exercises are also
provided to help students conduct self assessment with answers at the back of
the book to check understanding

A-Level Mathematics for Edexcel Statistics 1
2012-05-01

ensure students are fully prepared for a level maths with this revised second
edition fully updated to bridge the gcse maths 9 1 and a level 2017
specifications written by an experienced a level author who is a practising a
level teacher this fully updated edition is an ideal resource to be used in
the classroom or for independent study similar in structure to collins maths
revision guides the bridging gcse and a level maths student book is split
into an explanation section and a practice section identify and understand
the transition from gcse to as and a level maths with what you should already

https://teammate-levelup.mombaby.com.tw/


sentences and sentence fragments answers holt rinehart Copy

teammate-levelup.mombaby.com.tw

know objectives and what you will learn objectives at the start of each topic
get a head start on your as a level maths with introductions to key pure
maths topics for all exam boards aqa ocr mei and edexcel boost your
understanding with worked examples which include extra guidance in the form
of handy hint checkpoint a level alert and common error boxes reinforce and
build on your maths to fully prepare you for as level a level with worked
examples and plenty of practice questions from grades 7 9 at gcse level
extending to as standard think and draw on different areas of maths with
investigations at the end of some topics check your progress with answers to
maths practice questions at the back of the book test your understanding of
the maths you ve covered with the practice exam paper

Statistics 2012-07-01

this study aid contains all the key information that students need to succeed
in their edexcel as maths core 1 module clear explanations and worked
examples are accompanied by essential notes and exam tips find practice exam
questions with fully worked answers as well as guidance from examiners on
securing top marks collins student support materials for edexcel as maths
core 1 covers all the content and skills your students will need for their
core 1 examination including algebra and functions coordinate geometry in the
x y plane sequences and series differentiation integration exam practice
answers
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Cambridge International AS & A Level Mathematics:
Pure Mathematics 1 Practice Book 2018-06-21

according to syllabus for exam up to year 2020 new questions from top schools
colleges since 2008 2017 exposes surprise trick questions complete answer
keys most efficient method of learning hence saves time arrange from easy to
hard both by topics and question types to facilitate easy absorption full set
of step by step solution approaches available separately advanced trade book
complete and concise ebook editions available also suitable for cambridge gce
al h1 h2 cambridge international a as level books available for other
subjects including physics chemistry biology mathematics economics english
primary level secondary level gce o level gce a level igcse cambridge a level
hong kong dse visit yellowreef com for sample chapters and more

Bridging GCSE and A-Level Maths Student Book
2017-01-04

written by the renowned author team of bostock and chandler this best selling
textbook covers all major a level mathematics specifications

A-Level Year 1 and AS Mathematics 2017

exam board edexcel level as a level subject mathematics first teaching
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september 2017 first exam june 2019 endorsed for edexcel build your students
confidence in applying mathematical techniques to solving problems with
resources developed with leading assessment consultant keith pledger and
mathematics in education and industry mei build reasoning and problem solving
skills with practice questions and well structured exercises that build
skills and mathematical techniques develop a fuller understanding of
mathematical concepts with real world examples that help build connections
between topics and develop mathematical modelling skills address
misconceptions and develop problem solving with annotated worked examples
supports students at every stage of their learning with graduated exercises
that build understanding and measure progress provide clear paths of
progression that combine pure and applied maths into a coherent whole
reinforce year 1 content with short review chapters year 2 only

A Level Maths Core 1 2012-04

help students to develop their knowledge and apply their reasoning to
mathematical problems with worked examples stimulating activities and
assessment support tailored to the 2017 edexcel specification the content
benefits from the expertise of subject specialist keith pledger and the
support of mei mathematics in education and industry prepare students for
assessment with skills building activities worked examples and practice
questions tailored to the changed criteria develop a fuller understanding of
mathematical concepts with real world examples that help build connections
between topics and develop mathematical modelling skills cement understanding
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of problem solving proof and modelling with dedicated sections on these key
areas confidently teach the new statistics requirements with five dedicated
statistics chapters and questions around the use of large data sets cover the
use of technology in mathematics with a variety of questions based around the
use of spreadsheets graphing software and graphing calculators provide clear
paths of progression that combine pure and applied maths into a coherent
whole

Edexcel AS and A Level Mathematics Pure Mathematics
Year 1/AS Textbook 2017

this huge cgp textbook is packed with thousands of questions for both years
of a level maths it s suitable for the edexcel aqa ocr and ocr mei courses it
s perfect for helping students put their knowledge to the test and build
their skills the book also contains plenty of worked examples practice
exercises on almost every page and review questions at the end of each
chapter better still answers to every question are included at the back

A-level Mathematics Challenging Drill Questions
(Yellowreef) 2019-05-05

edexcel as and a level further mathematics further pure mathematics 2
textbook
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Core Maths Advanced Level 2020-10-08

this book is the leading title in a series targeted at the average a level
mathematics student which aims to tackle the basic ideas misconceptions
associated with this subject the inclusion of stretch challenge material
caters for the most able students lots of regular exercises exam questions
provide plenty of practice

Edexcel A Level Further Mathematics Year 2
2018-04-23

our a level mathematics pure year 2 practice book is a brand new addition to
the market leading and most trusted resources for pearson edexcel as and a
level mathematics to help you get exam ready coverage the practice workbooks
cover all pure statistics and mechanics topics reflecting the style of
questions seen in the summer 2018 exams quantity the most a level question
practice available with over 2000 extra questions per book practice at the
right pace start with the essentials build your skills with various practice
questions to make connections between topics then apply this to exam style
questions at the end of each chapter get exam ready with confidence
differentiated questions including bronze silver gold in each chapter and a
mixed problem solving section for each book will guide and help you to
develop the skills you need for your exams designed to be used flexibly the
practice books are fully mapped to the scheme of work and textbooks so you
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can use them seamlessly in and out of the classroom and all year round use
them lesson by lesson topic by topic for homework revision and more the
choice is yours great value practice materials that are cheaper than
photocopying saves more time than independently sourcing questions and
answers and are all in one place

Edexcel a Level Mathematics Year 1 (AS) 2017-03-31

our a level mathematics pure year 1 practice book is a brand new addition to
the market leading and most trusted resources for pearson edexcel as and a
level mathematics to help you get exam ready coverage the practice workbooks
cover all pure statistics and mechanics topics reflecting the style of
questions seen in the summer 2018 exams quantity the most a level question
practice available with over 2 000 extra questions per book practice at the
right pace start with the essentials build your skills with various practice
questions to make connections between topics then apply this to exam style
questions at the end of each chapter get exam ready with confidence
differentiated questions including bronze silver gold in each chapter and a
mixed problem solving section for each book will guide and help you to
develop the skills you need for your exams designed to be used flexibly the
practice books are fully mapped to the scheme of work and textbooks so you
can use them seamlessly in and out of the classroom and all year round use
them lesson by lesson topic by topic for homework revision and more the
choice is yours great value practice materials that are cheaper than
photocopying saves more time than independently sourcing questions and
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answers and are all in one place

A-Level Maths Textbook: Year 1 & 2 2021-08-27

exam board ocr level a level subject mathematics first teaching september
2017 first exams summer 2018 target success in ocr b mei a level mathematics
with this proven formula for effective structured revision key content
coverage and plentiful worked examples are combined with exam style and
multiple choice questions to create a revision guide that students can rely
on to review strengthen and test their knowledge help develop the key skills
needed for success with skills focused questions around problem solving proof
modelling and the use of ict spreadsheets graphing software and graphing
calculators strategically target revision with diagnostic questions to
establish which areas need focus get assessment ready with exam style
questions and advice on common examination pitfalls embed knowledge and
identify weaknesses with hundreds of multiple choice test yourself questions
all carefully written to elicit misconceptions full worked solutions online
offer detailed instructive explanations for all choices whether they are
correct or incorrect consolidate revision with summaries for each topic that
focus on what to concentrate on in the build up to exams with special focus
on common pitfalls such as how to show correct workings access answers at the
back of the book with detailed step by step worked solutions for all
questions available for free online includes all year 1 and year 2 a level
maths content
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Edexcel AS and A Level Further Mathematics Further
Pure Mathematics 2 Textbook 2018

AS/A Level Maths for Edexcel - Core 2: Student Book
2012-06-01

Edexcel AS and A Level Mathematics Pure Mathematics
Year 2 Practice Workbook 2019-06-03

Edexcel AS and A Level Mathematics Pure Mathematics
Year 1/AS Practice Book 2019-04-22

My Revision Notes: OCR B (MEI) A Level Mathematics
(Applied) 2018-11-12
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A-level Mathematics for Edexcel Mechanics 1 2012
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